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Handcrafted    Single Site         Pinot Noir

Notes from the Back Deck

Have you been getting our emails? Did 
you know you can access and change all
of your account information, including
your email address, your credit card and 
other detils by using the login link on our
website. You can also see what you have 
purchased and the club shipments you have
been billed for since August of 2015 when
we implemented the new system. You will
have to reset the password the first time you
use it. Your email address is your username.

But as always I prefer you email me directly
if you have any questions or concerns at
steve@lenneestate.com  

Oregon Pinot Noir
LennÈ

Upcoming Events

March Pick Up Party ~ March 12th and 13th

February Club Share ~ This is your chance
to be treated like a club member at 7 other 
wineries in the month of February. You will
have to pick up your passport at Lenné first 
then enjoy our club share partners with free
tastings and club discounts at each participating
winery. This is pending due to covid.

Stay tuned for our blind tastings in 2022 

November and December or quiet times in
the vineyard.  The quiet time in the vineyard changes
at the beginning of  January when we start prunning. 
Then,  we prune wecut off all of last years growth except
for one cane. We leave 10 buds on that cane and all of this
years growth will emerge from those buds.The cane we
leave is bent and tied to the bottom wire of the trellis
when the weather gets a little warmer in February.  The
warmer, wet weather ensures the cane isn’t brittle and
will flex instead of breaking when we bend and tie it. 


